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Based on concerns raised by other parties about the Issue Paper on Wholesale Billing 

Determinant, MCE thereby withdraws its support for Clean Coalition’s proposal, which was 

submitted on June 30, 2016. 

MCE understands that there are significant technical errors in Clean Coalition’s proposal, 

include fundamental characterizations of how TAC is currently assessed, and the mechanisms for 

cost recovery. The comments submitted by the California Large Energy Consumers Association 

adequately detailed these errors. If Clean Coalition decides to further pursue TAC reforms, these 

concerns need to be addressed.  

As instructed by CAISO staff, MCE submits this filing to formally withdraw its support 

for Clean Coalition’s proposal. 


